
 

 
 

 

TO:  Richard Zack, Chair of Senate 

 

FROM:  Judith McDonald, Chair of the Faculty Affairs Committee 

 

SUBJECT:  Proposed changes to the Faculty Manual regarding Copyrights and Royalties 

 

DATE:  September 16, 2015 

 

On September 15, 2015, the Faculty Affairs Committee approved the attached recommended changes from the 

Office for Economic Development & External Affairs to Section IV.H Copyright Policy, of the Faculty Manual.   


